
Regulation 502.3 

 

Non-Certified Administrative Employees 
 

Non-certified Administrative Employees refers to administrators who do not require certification from the Iowa 

Department of Education/Board of Educational Examiners. 

 

The District will maintain files containing applications for non-certified administrative positions.  Administrators 

will select candidates for interviewing from screened applications.  Candidates selected for employment will be 

recommended to the Board of Directors by the Superintendent/designee.  
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